
Pinterest General Counsel to
Leave Later this Year
“Christine Flores, Pinterest’s general counsel and corporate
secretary, has informed the company that she plans to leave,
effective October 1. In an SEC filing announcing the move,
Pinterest states that Flores’ departure is not due to any
disagreement with the company. The company thanks Ms Flores,”
reports Ben Maiden in Corporate Secratary.

“Many contributions and wishes her the best in her future
endeavors, the filing states. The company will initiate a
search for Ms Flores replacement and Ms Flores is working with
the company to help identify her replacement and ensure an
orderly transition. Flores joined Pinterest in 2017, two years
before the company went public.”

Read the article.
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